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Gildersome Surgery practice newsletter








A New Team Member








We are very fortunate that Cheryl Conner has agreed to join our team as Practice Nurse. 





Cheryl has worked in General Practice for many years and is a highly experienced Nurse. 





We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Cheryl to Gildersome Health Centre
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Issue 1





Do you think you may have Diabetes??








In the coming Months we will be handing out questionnaires to establish whether patients have undiagnosed Diabetes. 





Please see below a sample of the questions, if you feel this is you; please ask reception for a full questionnaire to complete.





DO YOU PASS URINE MORE FREQUENTLY?�
�
AN INCREASED THIRST?�
�
HAVE YOU HAD A RAPID DETERIORATION IN VISION?�
�
ANY RECENT UNEXPLAINED WEIGHT LOSS?�
�
RECURRENT INFECTIONS WITH A SLOW RESPONSE TO ANTIBIOTICS ?�
�
 




















 MMR Catch - Up





You have probably heard on the news in recent weeks about the outbreak of Measles.





We will be offering all children up to the age of 19 a measles, mumps and rubella (MMR) vaccination if our records show immunisation is not complete. We will contact identified patients directly.





NHS 111





NHS 111 will be the first port of call if:





You need help fast but it is not a 999 emergency


You think you need to go to A&E or another NHS care service


You require health information or advice/ reassurance about what to do next


You think you need help of a GP “out of hours” (when we are closed)





Calls to NHS 111 from landlines & Mobiles are free





When we are closed just ring 111
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